Grainne Power

From: Licensing Staff
Subject: Submission No 593 Gerard Moore

From: gerry.moore@dcu.ie [mailto:gerry.moore@dcu.ie]

Sent: 29 August 2015 13:39

To: Licensing Staff

Subject: Submission Re: DAS application by Dublin Port Company

Licencing | Environmental Protection Agency licensing@epa.ie

| write to you to express my concern and opposition at the recent proposal of Dublin Port to undertake a dredging
project that will see 9.7 million tonnes of dredge waste into Dublin Bay.

The Dublin Bay Area both north and south of the city provides the residents of the city and those who visit with a
very special amenity where they can walk, run, relax, swim, sail, breath, wind and kite surf, absorb and admire
nature, fish, bird watch and work. It provides endless hours of pleasure and employment. It is a gateway to the
country and our capital city and deserves to be respected and protected. &

This waste will increase levels of pollution, damage the natural habitat&nd increase the level of risk to those who

enter the waters. o@\\‘\@
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